Donald Stein

Topsham
LD 29

I strongly support the passage of LD 29 to create the Merrymeeting Trail for the use
of pedestrians and cyclists. This trail will permit much greater safety for users;
especially minors. Most of the roads in the Down East area have very limited
shoulders and especially, in the Summer and Fall, this situation can become very
dangerous for pedestrians and bikers. Having available a new and lengthy bike trail,
will vastly improve safety and enjoyment for all, including drivers. Accordingly, I
strongly support the passage of LD29.



